Rose Shriner

From: patdeneen3@gmail.com on behalf of Pat Deneen <pat@patrickdeneen.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 8:09 AM

To: Downes, Scott G (DFW)

Cc: Doc Hansen; Rose Shriner

Subject: Re: FW: WDFW - Big Creek Trails - Agreed Conditions of Approval

To All:

We have agreed to the conditions that we reached with Scott and anticipate that they will be included in the
conditions of approval for the PUD. We are working on suggested conditions of approval that we will shortly
provide to the county that include the conditions of approval that we agreed with WDFW. We will deliver
those proposed conditions and send same to Scott.

Pat

On Wed, Jul 6, 2016 at 8:04 AM, Downes, Scott G (DFW) <Scott.Downes@dfw.wa.gov> wrote:

Doc and Rose,

I’'m following up on the MDNS that was issued for Big Creek Trails. | had worked with Pat Deneen to craft some
conditions of approval that he had sent to Lindsey Ozbolt (attached and see transmission email below). | noticed that
many were not included in the MDNS. The ones that are included appear to be ones that overlapped with other
jurisdictions such as shorelines and wetlands. Perhaps some of the other conditions were outside the scope of the

MDNS and need to be recorded in another manner?

I’'m looking for confirmation that the conditions of approval that were worked out between Big Creek Trails and WDFW
are a matter of record and will be implemented.

Thanks.

Scott

Scott Downes

Fish & Wildlife Habitat Biologist

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
Region 3 Habitat Program

1701 South 24™ Ave



Yakima, WA 98902-5720

Scott.Downes@dfw.wa.gov

Office-509-457-9307

Cell-509-607-3578

From: patdeneen3@gmail.com [mailto:patdeneen3@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Pat Deneen
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 2:06 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: Dayna Ridlon; Downes, Scott G (DFW)

Subject: WDFW - Big Creek Trails - Agreed Conditions of Approval

Lindsey

Attached you will find Conditions of Approval for the Big Creek Trails PUD that we have agreed to with Scott
Downes of the Washington State Department Fish and Wildlife.

If you have any questions please give me a call.

Pat Deneen
509-260-0462

Pat Deneen
509-260-0462



